
THE ZANESVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED THE WEEK 

OF AUGUST 29, 2016 AND THE OFFICE  

WILL REOPEN ON TUESDAY,  

SEPTEMBER 6, 2016. 
 

PLEASE CALL 740-455-0601 EXT 149 TO LEAVE A 

MESSAGE OR SEE CIVIL SERVICE IF AVAILABLE. 

← 
Messages will be received and processed upon return of the Clerk  

on September 6, 2016. 


